
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

We are concentrating on using our skills of skimming and scanning to find the 

answers to the questions. Read each extract carefully then answer the questions:  

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

The second one is about the NHS: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

We are continuing with the theme of World War Two in this home learning pack. 

Your activities are a little different in this pack as you will see. Your activities will 

focus on an online story called ‘Busters Blitz’. Read one chapter at a time, complete 

the quiz about each chapter, finally complete the written task. Look on Purple Mash 

for your tasks: 

 

Now try chapter 2: 

 



 

Finally, read through chapter 3: 

 

 

 

 

 

Now try this: 

Look at the symbols for each letter of the alphabet in Morse code.  

Experiment with what your name would look like in Morse code, your date of birth 

or a friend or family member’s name. 



 

My name: 

 

 

 

 

Date of birth: 

 

 

 

Friend/Family Member’s name: 

 

 

 

 



 

  

I have set you these maths based activities to do on Purple Mash 2do: 

They are all revision tasks for our prior learning in Year 4: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

History: To learn more about World War 2, try these activities on Purple Mash: 

 

 

Now try making your own Rationing book: 

Cut out the pages carefully, you will need to glue them together back to back, then 

staple or sew them together, look at the page numbers at the bottom of the pages to 

help you to order them properly. 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Your next activity will need you to work with an adult and to use a search engine or 

any books you have at home to help you to find all of the answers. Some of them 

are easier than others… 

 



A final activity based on the Blitz: 

 

 

 

Don’t forget to take photos of what you have done, email them to me and we will 

get them put onto the school website.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


